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THANK YOU

Thank you to all the people who helped on Saturday 9 September at Newcomb Secondary College for the Barwon 
Competitions. It was an early start and your help was greatly appreciated.

Thank you to the people who helped clean out the prop room, special thanks to Grant Hepburn. Also thank you 
Debbie O's. and Grace (junior mums) for helping to do the Inter props.

COMPETITION RESULTS

With competitions in full swing we are so proud of the girls and their achievements

Barwon Competitions

CVI

PRESENTATION NIGHT

Presentation Night will be on Wednesday December 6th. Please keep this night free.
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Tinies Freearm 2nd
Folkdance 5th
Song and Action 4th

Tinies Freearm 1st
Rods 1st
Folk Dance 1st
Song and Action 3rd
Aggregate 1st - Div 4 state champions

Sub Juniors Song and Action 4th
Juniors Freearm 1st

Rods 1st
March 2nd
Aesthetics 2nd
Folk Dance 1st
Stage Presentation 1st
Aggregate 1st - Div 1 state champions

Inters Freearm 1st & 4th
Rods 5th
March 4th
Aesthetics 4th

Seniors Freearm 3rd
Rods 2nd
March 2nd
Aesthetics 4th



INTERS AND SENIORS

Please hand wash red t-shirts as the color runs

LEVELS

Would the following girls please return the levels videos: Emily Bews, Jess Seeley, Alex Glynn, Julia Mavros. Also 
please check with Maree to see that you have paid in full for your levels lessons.

TRACKSUITS

There is still money owing to Maree for girls' tracksuits. Please check to see that you have paid.

THANK YOU

Thank you to our wonderful Subbie mum Jenny Bews for all her sewing and sequining and her husband Grant for 
making the Cabaret and O-town signs

NEXT MEETING

Next meeting will be on Thursday 19th October 7.30pm..

DIARY - see diary


